03/24/2004 16:47

## **ETEXT ATTACHMENT**

ARMENPAC Armenian American Political Action Committee 421 E. Airport Freeway, Suite 201 Irving, Texas 75062

March 24, 2004

Alissa V. Sagri
Campaign Finance Analyst
Federal Election Commission
Reports Analysis Division
999 E. Street, NW
Washington, DC 20463

Dear Ms. Sagri,

In response to your letter dated February 25, 2004, regarding receipt of an excessive contribution, we issued a refund of the excessive amount on January 29, 2004 (check number 1735). A copy of the check has been sent by certified, priority mail to your office. If I can provide any additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

/5/

Sarkis J. Kechejian, M.D. Treasurer ARMENPAC (ID# C00352054)